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Owner Dave Knight tests a 
frosting bag with assistant 
baker Britine McCorkle at the 
Village Patisserie. The 
business moved from 
Marshdale to Conifer but has 
maintained its farm-to-table 
approach.
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The Village Patisserie might have a new location, but the bakery is holding fast to its farm-to-table roots and firm dedication to the 
benefits of butter over shortening.

The European-style pastry shop has relocated from Marshdale to Conifer and set up shop a few 
doors down from Big R. The shop still gets as much of its baking supplies as possible from local 
sources, still plans to host cookie- and cupcake-decorating parties, and still displays local artwork 
and crafts for sale.

“We’ve just picked up where we left off,” said owner Dave Knight.

Knight said the new space is better for parties, baking classes and other group activities. It also has 
a long wall of built-in shelving that’s perfect for displaying the artwork. Also, the King Soopers center 
gets more traffic.

“This (space) just seemed to fit,” Knight said.

Knight said he hopes the next new thing for his business will be making chocolate in-house. But for 
now he just wants his loyal customers to find the Village Patisserie’s new home.

“It’s picking up,” Knight said. “People are beginning to know where we are.”

Contact Gabrielle Porter at gabrielle@evergreenco.com or 303-350-1042. Check 
www.HighTimberTimes.com for updates. 

New location

The Village Patisserie is now located at 25557 Conifer Road, Unit 130. The shop is open from 7 
a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Saturday, and 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Sunday.
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